
Hello, 
 
My name is Yousef Barbin. 
 
 I have been requested by some Taxi drivers in City of London to communicate with you an idea 
which they have developed among them selves in regards to issuing unlimited Taxi plates (please 
see the attached file). They are requesting your careful consideration of this idea. 
 
I will relay your response to them and if need be, I will meet with you if you find this suggestion 
practical. Please feel free to contact me via email.  
 
Thank you and best regards, 
 
 
Yousef Barbin    
 




